
VILLAGE OF BALDWINSVILLE CELEBRATES ARBOR DAY 2023 

 

The Village of Baldwinsville has been designated a Tree City USA by the Arbor Day Foundation for 

the 37th consecutive year. Arbor Day celebrates all the benefits trees contribute to our community. 

This year trees were planted by Public Works Department employees on Athena Drive and 

Edgewood Drive to commemorate this day. Boy Scout Troop  71  also planted a tree in Mercer Park to 

celebrate Arbor Day.  

 

 
 

Boy Scout Troop 71 in Mercer Park planted an oak tree for Arbor Day 2023. 

 

 
 

John Graham, NYS DEC Forester and Louise Corrigan DPW Clerk are pictured in front of one of the 

trees planted to commemorate Arbor Day 2023 which the village celebrated on May 19, 2023. 


